
 

 

 

Friday 11th September 2020 

Year 3 Curriculum Letter 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We would like to welcome you back to school and hope that you had an enjoyable summer 

break. On the back of this letter you will find an overview of the work that your child will be 

completing during this term. 

 

Please find opportunities to support your child’s learning by doing additional research on 

the topics we are studying in class. 

 

Start and Ending of the day 

It is incredibly important that you adhere to these timings. If you have any questions for your class 

teacher, you can pass these on via the school’s email or class dojo. We must adhere to 

government guidelines which enable us to keep all our families safe. Thank you for your ongoing 

patience. 

 

 Start: Where from: Finish: Where from: 

Year 3 8.45am Main Entrance 

via Hawkshead 

Road 

3.15pm Main Entrance 

via Hawkshead 

Road 

 

Homework: 

Homework will be assigned via Seesaw. Information regarding this and how to login are attached 

to this letter. If you do not have internet access at home then please let the class teacher know 

and they will give you a paper copy. Homework will be sent on Friday and must be completed by 

Wednesday the following week.  

 

Class Dojo: 

The Class Dojo information has been sent home. We will use Class Dojo as an additional platform 

in which work can be shared and submitted to your child’s class teacher. There is also a secure 

messaging system in place where parents can contact teachers privately with work related issues 

and teachers will respond within 24hrs during the week.  

 

PE and Uniform: 

PE will be on Wednesdays and Fridays. Children should come to school in their PE kits on these 

days as we will not be changing in school this year. On all other days, children should wear full 

school uniform with each garment labelled. To make school safe, we are asking that your child 

not bring a bag into school (except for packed lunch) as all equipment will be provided in school.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms Blandine (3 Pine) and Mr McCaul (3 Magnolia) 


